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10 July 2017

Mr Trevor Smith
Fyi-request-61 24-f9c55bf5@requests. fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Smith
Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 4 July 2017, requesting the following information:

The following ACC policies:
1. The ACC staff Code of Conduct

2. Internal procedures established and publish by ACC as per section 7 of the
Protected Disclosure Act 2000

3. ACC policy when a member of the public reports an ACC staff member of acting
unethically or of serious wrong doing

4. Worksafe policies

5. ACC policy on what action will be taken when a staff member does not bring to the
attention of the authority as instructed in the internal procedure to carry out the
investigation.

Because of the nature of your request, ACC is treating it as a request for information
under the Official Information Act 1982.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and
certainly by 31 July 2017.

If you have any questions we will be happy to work with you to resolve these. We can be
contacted via email at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.

Yours sincerely

T /
Mary Clarke
Government Engagement and Support




